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Year 1 
In year One, the children continue to 
be busy learners! They have explored 
some more place value and addition 
and subtraction in Maths. The 
children have been using Numicon to 
support their learning with visual 
representations. In English, the 
children have been planning their 
own space themed stories. They have 
already written the introduction and 
we are all excited to see where our 
writing takes us!  

Year 2 
In year Two, the children have been 
exploring data handling. They have 
enjoyed lots of outside learning 
where they have all collected leaves  
to create a tally chart and then they 
displayed their data in pictograms 
and bar chart. The children have also 
planned their own space stories with 
more detail to include expanded 
noun phrases, commas and time 
connectives. In Science, the children 
have been learning all about 
recycling.  

ICE Zone 
 

The children are continually busy learning in the ICE zone. Inside, the children have been 
practicing their French and developing more of their programming skills using the 
BeeBots and Scratch. Outside, the children have been on phonic hunts and developed 
their creative writing.  

Reminders 
 Please can all children have the following available in school everyday: welly boots, hats, scarves, 

gloves and a jumper. PE days are on Tuesdays for Key Stage One. Please can all children have a full PE 
kit (shorts, jogging bottoms, trainers/plimsolls and a white top) in school. 

 The Christmas fair is on Thursday 1st December 3:00—5:00pm. Donations for the bottle tombola and 
raffle would be gratefully received.  

 The children need to have completed their homework fully by Monday 19th December to receive 
their full reward day. 


